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Transition Information Year 6 to Year 7 in 2015

2014 Transition Dates for Year 6 Students
Ashdale Primary School		 Wednesday 20 August & Wednesday 3 September 
Landsdale Primary School	 Wednesday 10 September & Wednesday 17 September 
Madeley Primary School	 Wednesday 10 September & Wednesday 17 September
Out of Area Schools		  Wednesday 24 September 

What are the school start and finish times on transition days?
School starts at 8.45am and finishes at 2.30pm.

Where will students need to meet and be released from at the beginning and end of each day? 
Students are to meet and be released from the foyer of the Main Administration building, off Westport Parade.

What uniform should students wear during transition?
Students need to wear their normal primary school uniform.

How is a students attendance monitored during the day?
The roll will be taken by their primary school teacher.

How do we report a students absence?
Please contact their primary school to report the absence.

What happens if a student needs to arrive late or leave early?
Please give a note to the classroom teacher.

Will students need to move from class to class?
Yes and they will be accompanied by a primary school teacher at all times.

Will students have a designated area for recess and lunch?
Yes, there will be an allocated area in the school solely for Year 6/7 students with a staff member on duty.

What if my child is not attending Ashdale SC next year?  
All Year 6 students at the Primary Schools in our cluster are welcome to attend the transition day if they would 
like to.

What if my child has a medical condition that requires medication?
The students will have a primary school teacher with them all day. Please give the medication to the teacher 
in the morning.

Can students order lunch?
No, lunch ordering during transition is not possible. Students are encouraged to bring lunch from home, however 
if this is not possible, students may be released 5 minutes prior to break times to purchase food from the Cafe.

Does the College have a nut free policy?
The College is a nut aware school and encourages its students and staff not to bring food to school that 
contains nuts.

There will be further information in the transition permission letter, which will be distributed by the primary 
school prior to transition. You may also contact Nikki Pullella by email to nicola.pullella@education.wa.edu.au 
or by phone on 9302 7100, if you have any concerns.
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